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OFFICIAL - SENSITIVE 

 
  

 
Dear Sirs 
 
National Grid – Yorkshire Green Project 
Request for Information 
 
 
In response to the Secretary of State’s request for information the Authority wishes to respond on 
the following points. 
 
5. Voluntary Agreements with Affected Persons.  
 
Between the Land Agents for the applicant and North Yorkshire Council (and supported by National 
Highways) that the work proposed to be carried out on the plots of land identified for various 
aspects of compulsory acquisition will be carried out under the New Road Streets and Works Act 
provision.  
 
A draft Service Level Agreement, covering the practical elements required for carrying out works 
under NRSWA is due to be completed shortly. In the meantime, contractors have begun to establish 
contacts the local area highway offices.  
 
6. Protective Provisions 
 
National Highways will update the SOS on the state of negotiations of their protective provisions.  
 
There are no legal side agreements in place with NYC.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Michael Reynolds 
Senior Policy Officer (Infrastructure)  
North Yorkshire Council 

Dept. Energy Security and Net Zero 
 
By email: 
yorkshiregreen@planninginspectorate.gov
.uk 
 
Our Ref: Michael Reynolds 
Your Ref:     

 
 

  

Date: 30 January 2024 

Michael Reynolds 
Business and Environmental Services 
East Block 
County Hall 
Racecourse Lane 
Northallerton 
DL7 8AD 
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@northyorks.gov.uk 
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